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October 10, 1961

Dear Mr. Huber:

The United States, of course, must deal with Japan
as it does with other nations whatever may have
been the history of the past. But this does not mean
that we do not take caee of our own veterans. The
Veterans Administration has been set up to take care
of those who were disabled and I am confident that

it will give serious consideration to your situation.

Sincerely,

Lyndon B. Jchnson
Mr. Clarence P. Huber

6809 Avenue O
Houston, Texas
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FOREIGN RELATIONS

ToKyo,
July 13, 1962

Dear Sir: )/)(

I take the liberty of sending you enclosed a copy of a letter I have sent to Mr.
Edwin O. Reischauer, United States Ambassador to Japan, in which I have expressed
my opinion regarding the recent appointment of Mr. J. K. Emmerson as new minister
assigned to the U.S. Embassy in Tokyo.

Your kind perusal will be highly appreciated.

Yours very truly,

T Sfaokoemr
TETSUMA HASHIMOTO
Chairman,

The SHIUNSO
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SHIUNSO SOCIETY |

318 Kitashinagawa 3-chome
Shinagawa-ku, Tokyo, Japan
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